
 

thought of raising the 

amount to 600.00, but fur-

ther discussion resulted in 

wanting to give out an ex-

tra one instead. It was ta-

bled until next meeting. 

FLYING HOGS CALCUTTA 

 Teds Flying Hogs will be 

doing another Calcutta 

event for a fund raiser for 

their Cross Roads Motorcy-

cle Rally to be held this July 

in Waterbury. The Calcutta 

takes place in Barre on 

4/28/12. Tickets are $100.00 

each. More info at tedsfly-

inghogs.com. The Cross 

Roads Rally will be held July 

20 and 21 2012. We will be 

there again this year as a 

vender. 

March Meeting 

The March meeting was held 

at the Legion in Orleans. The 

meeting began at 7:15,and 

there were 7 members pre-

sent;3 board, and 4 regular. 

The pledge of allegiance was 

recited, and secretaries report 

was read and accepted, as 

was the treasurers. 

OLD BUSINESS  

Phil White and Mark Parry 

would like  UMV dress shirts. 

They will be ordered . Any 

member interested in buying a 

shirt, contact a member with 

your size, and we will order it for 

you.  They are available in 

men's and ladies sizes. They 

seem to run a little small so take 

that into consideration when 

ordering .   

SCHOLORSHIPS 

A motion was made, and 

seconded to allow second 

year college students apply 

for our UMV grant. As long 

as they meet our criteria, 

they are still eligible . A few 

applications have come in 

already, so when Donny 

returns from Fla. We will set 

a time to start the selection 

process. They are due by 

the end of March. UMV 

members don’t forget , if a 

member of your family is 

going to college, you auto-

matically  receive an extra 

point on the scale we use 

to determine or winners. We 
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MARCH MEETING 

going in the state, so come on 

out and join us! A lot of time 

and effort goes into this to 

make it a great time, and we 

would love to see more of or 

organization get involved.  Fri. 

night will open with Mona Mi 

playing at d’cotas  tavern. The 

cost is only $5.00 to enjoy a 

;KINGDOM THUNDER 

   The Kingdom Thunder Rally 

will be held on August 

24,25,and26 ,2012. A motion 

was made and passed to do-

nate $500.00 dollars to be a 

sponsor again this year. This is a 

chance to get a real bike rally 

great local band. Saturday will 

be the ride through  the king-

dom. It’s a 130 mile ride with a 

stop at the Spa in West Stew-

artstown N.H. for lunch, then 

back to Vt. in Bloomfield and 

along some very scenic roads 

in northern Vt. When we return 

to Jay, we will have another  
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Local band ,  The A V Club will 

be entertaining us until the BBQ 

followed by The Bus Drivers 

rocking the night away. Come 

on out and have a party!! 

TOY RUN 

  Letters need to be sent to 

local PDs for traffic control 

along the route, we need the t-

shirt designs in, and we will 

order some pens with our logo 

on them so people will be re-

minded of us when they write! 

Motion made and passed to 

order them for the next meet-

ing .The date is 8/11/2012.                 

.CAMP TA-KUM-TA 

   We voted to give the camp 

for children a donation of 

500.00 as we did two years 

ago. We will see if we can ride 

in and present them with a 

check as we did then also. It 

was a fun ride and they appre-

ciated it as  a lot of the time 

they don’t see or know who 

the donors are. They liked see-

ing the bikes come in.  

Meeting adjourned at 8:20 pm 

 

 

JOKE 

.A little boy was telling his 

teacher that he had seen a 

dead cat on his way to school. 

The teacher asked “ how did 

you know the cat was dead”?                   

The boy said cause I pissed 

in his ear.  WHAT ? the 

teacher exclaimed. The 

boy replied you know I bent 

down and went PSST in his 

ear. 
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THE NEXT 

MEETING IS 

APRIL 4, 2012 

HYDE PARK 

VFW! 

 

UMV 

IS A NON-

PROFIT 

ORGANIZATION 

THAT IS 

DEDICATED TO 

MOTORCYCLE 

AWARENESS, 

SAFETY, 

EDUCATION, 

PRO 

MOTORCYCLE 

LEGISLATION & 

INDIVIDUAL 

FREEDOM. WE 

HAVE OUT 4 

$500.00 

SCHOLARSHIPS 

TO AREA 

SCHOOL. WE 

ARE THE 

MOTORCYCLE 

SPONSOR OF 

THE SHRINERS 

TOY RUN.  

 

C OME AND BE  

PART OF A 

GREAT 

ORGANIZATION! 



.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Page 3 United Motorcyclist of Vermont 

 

 

 



http://unitedmotorcyclists.org  

UNITED MOTORCYCLIST OF VERMONT 

 

32 MAIN STREET 

BOX 102 

MONTPELIER, VT. 05602 

UNITED MOTORCYCLIST 

OF VERMONT 

PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY 

 

NAME_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

ADDRESS__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

CITY_________________________________________STATE____________ ZIP______________________ 

 

PHONE NUMBER_________________________________________________ 

 

EMAIL_____________________________________________________________________ 

 

NEW MEMBERS PLEASE ATTEND 

NEXT MEETING APRIL 4TH, HYDE PARK VFW 
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